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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 19, 1991 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. V. stone 

James singer 
Sally Beals 
c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Council briefly discussed a letter received from Amy Gerber 
Trowman relative to a proposed name for the property located at 
166 North Main Street recently purchased by the City of 
Centerville . 

Mayor Heintz outlined conversation with Washington Township 
Trustee President Walter Drain seeking clarification of a letter 
sent to Mayor Heintz asking for a moratorium on annexations by 
the City of Centerville. The requested moratorium applied to all 
annexations, current and future. A letter of rejection will be 
prepared for all signatures of Mayor and City Council. 

Discussion followed relative to a revised version of the 
letter to the editor prepared by Scott King in connection with 
the Montgomery County EDGE Program. The City of Centerville is 
not a party of this letter. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


